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he wants it laid over. So, really Senators, we have not 
been given any reason not to vote on this bill today. 
Thank you.

PRESIDENT: The Chair recognizes Senator Lamb.

SENATOR LAMB: Mr. President and member.> of the Legis­
lature, without taking very much time I would say that 
there is really no necessity for this bill to be passed 
this year. There is no reason why we cin’t do it early 
next session. I suggest that the motioi to bracket the 
bill be accepted.

PRESIDENT: All right. The Chair recognizes Senator
Koch. It’s kind of hard to hear in here, could we have 
a little bit of attention. Senator Koch, go ahead.

SENATOR KOCH: Mr. President, is this a motion to lay
over?

PRESIDENT: This is the motion to lay over, yes, sir.

SENATOR KOCH: Then one question I would have is that
motion, any time it’s brought up always has precedence 
over other motions? Or if that's a Last minute effort, 
and other motions are pending?

PRESIDENT: Yes, this is a....this takes precedence on
this stage, certainly.

SENATOR KOCH: So any time during the next; session when
I want to get a motion, I can just lay over and it takes 
precedence over any other motion.

PRESIDENT: You can try if you've got the votes, yes.

SENATOR KOCH: Okay, thank you.

PRESIDENT: Senator Wesely. Senator Wese.y calls the
question. Do I see five hands? I see tw-*nty-five it 
looks like. But anyway, all those in favor of ceasing
debate vote aye, opposed nay. Record the vote.

CLERK: 2 8 ayes, 2 nays to cease debate, Mr. President.

PRESIDENT: Senator Clark, you may close on your motion.

SENATOR CLARK: The reuson I want to hold the bill over.
I couldn’t care less about the salaries one way or the 
other. The only way I want to do it is the introducer
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